
Event – Annual Immunisation Update
Tuesday 22nd October – 6pm 

• Gold Coast Primary Health Network (GCPHN) invite Gold Coast general practice nurses to 
an educational and networking session for the annual GCPHN Immunisation Update.

• This educational update will explore:
o Updates from the Gold Coast Public Health Unit (GCPHU)
o Gold Coast Primary Health Network initiatives
o Opportunity for nurses to express an interest in nurse shadowing for GCPHU clinics.

•  Learning Outcomes:
o Discuss local immunisation updates and initiatives.
o This event will offer an opportunity to network with fellow general practice nurses.

• Dinner will be provided.

SAVE THE DATE – To come through GP&P News, Practice Manager 
and Nurse email network.


